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BOSON RELEASES EXSIM-MAX FOR CCNA 640-802 PREVIEW 

Nashville, Tenn. July 31, 2007 - Boson Software, LLC, a provider of premier learning 
solutions for IT professionals seeking certification, announced today the release of Boson 
ExSim-Max® for CCNA® 640-802 Preview. This new exam simulation product covers 
the Cisco® 640-802 composite exam associated with the Cisco Certified Network 
Associate (CCNA) certification.   
 
Boson’s ExSim-Max is the most realistic exam simulation on the market today. ExSim-
Max questions are of the highest quality, well-written and technically accurate. ExSim-
Max provides a focused study of the material you need to know to pass the certification 
exam. This product includes technical references and detailed explanations of why the 
correct answer is right and the incorrect answer is wrong. 
 
ExSim-Max for CCNA 640-802 Preview includes new technologies for the Cisco 640-
802 exam based on current information released by Cisco. According to the Cisco Web 
site, the 640-802 exam will be available as of August 15, 2007. The final version of 
ExSim-Max for CCNA 640-802 Preview will cover all topics and exam objectives once 
they are solidified and published by Cisco.  
 
“New features in ExSim-Max for CCNA Preview include drag and drop as well as 
interactive simulation items that mirror the item types exam candidates will see when 
they take the Cisco exam,” said John Oden, Boson’s Director of Development. “ExSim-
Max for CCNA 640-802 Preview leverages Boson’s NetSim network simulation 
technology to provide realistic simulation items, which will allow the exam candidate to 
assess their ability to configure Cisco devices in a real-world environment,” added Oden. 

The Boson ExSim-Max for CCNA 640-802 Preview is available online at 
www.boson.com, or you can call 877-333-EXAM (3926) for more information. 
Purchasing ExSim-Max for CCNA 640-802 Preview will also entitle customers to 
product updates included in the Preview version and a free upgrade to the final version 
when it is released in November 2007. 

Boson Software, LLC is a privately held company with offices in Tampa, Fla. and 
Nashville, Tenn. Boson specializes in providing robust learning solutions, including the 
NetSim Cisco network simulator and the ExSim-Max examination preparation materials 
used by individuals, businesses, academic institutions, and government entities around 
the world. Through its affiliate Boson Training, LLC, Boson offers instructor-led training 
for Cisco technologies, as well as for security technologies including EC Council's 
Certified Ethical Hacker™ program. 
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